Wilmington Beautification Committee March 27, 2017

Committee Members Present: Cheryl Rothman, Fred Skwirut, Keith Herbert, Chris Medina, Lee

Schindel (phone), Scott Murphy (ex-officio)

Committee Members Absent: Katy Little, Alice Greenspan, Adele Mattern

The meeting was called to order at 9:05 am by Cheryl

Approval of Minutes

Meeting: March 13, 2017 Motion: Fred, Second: Keith – passed.

Treasurers Report

Not available. Chris received last report from 9/2016. No updates at this time.

Decorations

Cheryl has light spools for bridge lights.

Greenery still on bridge in town center. Cheryl has discussed with Scott and Brandon.

Landscape Committee and Flower Barrels

Barrels:

Mary Pike-Sprenger has agreed to keep West Main Street barrels separate until sidewalk project is complete; at which point they will be moved.

Cheryl to follow up this week with Gretchen to discuss RT100 flower barrel groupings which requires relocation of some barrels.

Lee requesting list of plants Mary is planning to use for the "sun" barrels. Cheryl to reach out to Mary.

Community Garden

Scott reported Jessica and himself will review lease with Mount Snow.

Town Manager Update

Reardon Bridge:

Plan has been approved by DRB. No funding source has been determined at this time.

Next Meeting

Monday, April 10, 2017 Location: Town Hall

Adjourn

Motion: Cheryl, Second: Keith- Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am

Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Medina Secretary